

4-24-22 Pre-Season Meeting

Board Members in attendance: Kal, David, Lauren, Ethan, Clint, Staci

Meeting called to order: 1:30

- Set up ranks
- Need to update waivers
 - Set up waivers
 - Make email required on registration
- Roles
 - Need to copy over the day of list
 - Need to have a roles meeting
- Conversation with Haus of McCoy meeting
 - 7th inning
 - Other charity ideas
 - League more inclusive
 - Allow a soapbox
- No merch table this year - David to peddle
- Money Updates - Lauren set up Venmo, made over \$800 on raffle
- League Fees - Need to make them pay back
- Captains meeting
 - At hobbs captains in the stands
 - Borrow Hawman Speaker
 - 4-5 capt. 5-? Ref and scrim
 - 3 at the shed for cleanup
- 20 Years
 - Lane reached out to ethan
 - Survey
 - Courtney should have all needs ready - Will announce 5/10
- Divisions/Scheduling - ethan is still working on the scheduling program. Board buy-in based on the powerpoint
 - Ethan explained to Mike and Clint new scheduling idea
 - Motion to try to make ethan's scheduling work or fall back to the old setup. Will vote later.
 - Set it up so that you could do it on both sides of each other on the thirds division
 - See about assigning reffing as well?
- Rules - good on rules.
 - Zero tolerance policy on behavior towards refs? Treat each week like we did for tourney and the refs.
- Survey - Ethan will keep working on it. Lauren has ideas.
 - Downtown gift cards?
 - Mike mentions the idea of talent trending towards the front and maybe question on that
- Takeaways

- Katie to make copies of keys
- Ethan to wrap his head around thirds division (both sides of teams).
- Clint will do the Jared Lynds stuff
- Katie to reach out to abby about special olympics
 - Katie has reached not heard back
- Ethan to reach out to Erin about world record
 - Erin first steps made 501c3 hiccup
- Katie to reach out on podcast

Meeting ended: 2:288